Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW
A special school for pupils with autism

28t January 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

COVID Update Several staff members and a very small number of pupils have tested positive this
week. They are getting better but as we are a special school even these small numbers are classed
as an outbreak. Our COVID risk assessment covers everything we need to do. Close contacts have
been informed and are testing every day. All staff wear masks in communal areas of the school.

It's really important to look out for any symptoms your child may have. And KS3 pupils must continue
to test twice a week if they are able to do so. Let us know if you need any help.

Workshops for Parents / Carers
Join our speech therapists for workshops on using schedules at home.
Secondary Classes - Monday March 14" at 9.15am
Primary Classes - Monday March 14" at 2.15pm
Key Stage Three with Rian

e Tuesday February 22" @ 2pm - Online safety
e Tuesday March 15t @ 2pm - Zones of Regulation - helping children manage their own
emotions

Key Stage Two with Tennille

e Tuesday February 22" @ 9.45 am - Online safety
e Tuesday March 8" @ 9.45 am - Zones of Regulation - helping children manage their own
emotions

Key Stage One with Tennille

e Tuesday March 15t @ 9.45 am - Online safety
e Tuesday March 22" @ 9.45am - Zones of Regulation - helping children manage their own
emotions

Online Safety
Parent Zone have new sessions for parents. See the back of this letter for more details.

Best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

g Lea

Steph Lea
Headteacher

Tel: 020 3434 5210 Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org Web: www.spa-education.org



FREE SUPPORT FOR SOUTHWARK PARENTS AND CARERS
ONLINE SAFETY AND DIGITAL RESILIENCE

We are pleased to offer a fantastic programme of free
webinars covering key areas of online-safety and digital-
resilience. These sessions are open to any parent or carer that
lives or works in Southwark.

Online Gaming: What you need to know
Thursday 27th January, 5pm-5:30pm
Exploring the benefits and risks of the world of online gaming.

Digital Wellbeing and Screen Time

Thursday 3rd February, 5pm-5:30pm
Managing screen time and helping your child's wellbeing.

Online risks, extremism and misinformation

Thursday 10th February, 5pm-5:30pm
How to adopt a “digital resilience” approach to keep your child safe online

Helping your child stay safer online (primary-age children)

Thursday 24th February, 5pm-5:30pm
How you can help your child explore their online world safely.

Being Internet Brave (primary-age children)

Thursday 3rd March, 5pm-5:30pm
Communicating with your child about online safety.

To sign up, visit:

https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/events




